
 
The Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 
The Senate, 
Parliament House, 
CANBERRA.  ACT. 2600. 
 
 

We are writing emphatically against the decision again to hold a plebiscite for a 
republic to replace the original formation of our government  led by the monarchy under 
Her Majesty The Queen – as has been since Federation. 
 
Please let our decision be clearly known. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
                                 Scott Williams.  Pastor.  B.A., Dip.Ed., T.S.T.C.,  M.C. 
 
Christian Assemblies International. 
 
  

www.cai.org  

 

 
 
 

© Copyright in this publication remains with CHRISTIAN ASSEMBLIES INTERNATIONAL. 
This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is 

addressed and may contain information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 

communication is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and erase this e-mail message 

immediately. 

 

 

http://www.cai.org/

